From: Nadine Hood

To: submissions
Subject: Granuaille name change
Date: Thursday, 9 August 2018 8:39:14 PM

I hate Bangalow Height Cres. So unoriginal. Boring.
Why is a change necessary.? It is much more authentic, and original that Pioneers Cres. That

sounds like a Soviet children’s camp.
But it's much better than the first name. Settler's Cres might be better.
Granauille - however is intriguing. One wants to know why? Who was Granuaille etc. (It is hard to

spell, however.)

From Nadine Hood.
nadine49hood@gmail.com
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